
 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 
 

Dear Suburban Park Families: 

 

Can you believe it?  The year 2020 has almost come to 

an end, which means that the school year is half over!  

Where has the time gone?   

 



 

 

While we have certainly enjoyed happy and joyous 

moments, we are all reminded, as well, of the challenges 

this year has presented.  The sudden face of a worldwide 

pandemic brought massive changes to how we live, how we 

work, how we learn and how we interact with one another.  

Yet, we have so much to reflect upon as we approach this 

holiday season:  the importance of family, good health, 

helping others and an appreciation of life’s simple 

pleasures. 

 



 

 

Please be reminded that Winter Break begins on Monday, 

December 21, 2020, and extends through Friday, 

January 1, 2021.  Scholars will return to the regular 

virtual schedule on Monday, January 4, 2021.  For 

your information, the school and office will be closed 

during the entire Winter Break.  In case of extreme 

emergency, please contact either Mrs. Shepherd, Principal, 

(bshepher@nps.k12.va.us or Mrs. Cannon, Assistant 

Principal, krcannon@nps.k12.va.us.   

 



 

 

It is our sincere hope that this holiday season affords you, 

your family and loved ones a most enjoyable, relaxing and, 

above all, blessed holiday season!  See you in 2021! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Brenda P. Shepherd, Mrs. Kathy R. Cannon and 

The Suburban Park Staff    


